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Galena Park I.S.D. Returns to Approved Dress Code Regulations  

 
Galena Park I.S.D. will resume approved dress code regulations on the first day of school, August 12, 2021.   
Given the unusual nature of the past year, we previously made the decision to temporarily suspend 
standardized dress code requirements for elementary and middle school students.  As we return to normal 
operations in the coming school year, it is important for us to review some information pertaining to dress 
code regulations for students. 
 
A Standardized Dress Code has been adopted by every GPISD elementary and middle school campus using 
feedback from campus site-based committees. Middle school campuses have specific shirt colors for each 
grade level. Please visit your child’s school webpage for specific information regarding colors for 
shirts/blouses. Dress Code Regulations are also outlined in the GPISD Student Handbook. CLICK HERE to 
review the 2021-2022 Dress Code Regulations. 
 
Returning to the approved dress code regulations for our students will help us create a safer learning 
environment focused on academic success, positive self-esteem, and a sense of school and community pride.  
We hope the information we have provided on our campus webpages and student handbook will help guide 
students to make good choices regarding what they wear to school every day. We look forward to seeing all 
GPISD students again at school on August 12th, and we appreciate your continued support.   
 
Have a great rest of summer! 
 
 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WQEGe2KSzMhRsCNK-KU00DnwLc3otg3Y/view?usp=sharing

